
What are we doing?

Culturally & linguistically 
appropriate services

Home visitors model how 
Individualized Family Ser-
vice Plan (IFSP) objectives/
goals can be implemented

Families receive
- �High-quality, evi-

dence-based home 
visits through Parents as 
Teachers curriculum

- �Screenings & referrals 
(developmental, medical, 
mental health)

Family support & service 
coordination 

Family group socialization 
activities

Partnership engagement 
& expansion

Equity infrastructure  
building

Professional development

Inputs Activities
Who is involved?
What resources  
do we need?

Pregnant mothers 
& children  
(0–5 years old)

Home visit materials

Parent group 
socialization 
materials

Board, staff, & 
volunteers

Early childhood 
guidelines, 
frameworks, & other 
resources

Partnerships & 
funding

Facilities

Children
- �Meet IFSP goals
- �Are up to date on all 

health requirements
- �Achieve developmental 

milestones

Families
- �Feel their culture & 

language are valued by 
Izzi

- �Encourage their child’s 
development

- �Demonstrate self-efficacy
- �Receive needed & desired 

services
- �Are self-sufficient
- �Build social connections
- �View & experience Izzi as 

a high-quality program

Children & primary 
caregivers are securely 
attached

Mothers have healthy 
pregnancies and deliver 
healthy babies

Home visitors
- �Understand language & 

numeracy development
- �Respond to children’s & 

families’ needs

How do we know 
it’s working?

Child development 
(physical, social-emo-
tional, language, & cog-
nitive) is on track

Children flourish after 
transitioning to Head 
Start or another early 
learning environment

Families can meet their 
needs

How are participants 
impacted?

Long-term outcomes 
(post-program)

Home Visitors use a diverse 
set of materials representative 
of enrolled families

Curriculum is delivered 
with fidelity

Children receive vision, 
hearing, & developmental 
screenings

Mothers are screened for 
postpartum depression

Families
- �Receive services internally 

or referrals
- �Are working on IFSP goals in 

everyday routines 
- �Are served in their native 

language during home visits 
& group socializations

- �Make progress toward goals
- �Participate in group 

socialization activities

MOUs/informal partnership 
agreements are in place 
with providers

Home visitors
- �Are racially & ethnically 

representative of 
families enrolled

- �Have professional 
development plans

- �Receive training on 
child development

How do we know 
it’s happening?

Outputs Short-term outcomes 
(end of program)

Early Head Start & Head Start Home Visiting Logic Model


